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I oppose the tolls on the M4 due to the highly congested state of the roads and the lack of any 
guarantee it is going to reduce travel times. The growth in western Sydney far surpasses any 
investment in roads and it is not fair to slog the commuters who are already stressed. Find a 
better way to pay! 


